
VIOLENCE
DIGITAL

NEWSLETTER  | JANUARY - FEBRUARY / 2021
DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENCE

FOR DATA PROTECTION

>> OPENING OF INVESTIGATION TO WHATSAPP LLC.

>> DECLARATION AGAINST DIGITAL VIOLENCE TOWARDS WOMEN AND GIRLS.

The Superintendence of Industry and 
Commerce, in its role as national 
authority for the protection of personal 
data, initiated ex officio an 
administrative action with the purpose 
of establishing whether or not 
WhatsApp LLC (United States), 
complies with Colombian regulations 
regarding the collection and 
processing of personal data.

Colombia, President pro tempore of the 
Ibero-American Data Protection Network 
(RIPD), signed the Declaration against 
Digital Violence towards women and 
girls. The Declaration sets out the 
position of the RIPD and its Authorities in 
relation to this scourge and its 
contribution to effectively fight against it 
in Ibero-America.



This year the Deputy 
Superintendence for Data 
Protection discussed security 
incident management, data 
protection in horizontal 
properties, the treatment of 
photos as personal data and 
data processing and freedom 
of expression.

>> INTERNATIONAL DATA PROTECTION DAY.


